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19 October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Swan House Cup Winners 2019/2020 
Non Uniform Day 

Friday, 23 October (Last Day of Term) 
 

 
As you may be aware, in July, we announced that Swan House were the winners of the 
2019/2020 House Cup. Unfortunately, as the school was closed due to Covid-19 
restrictions, we were unable to celebrate. 
 
Therefore, we have decided to allow last year’s Swan House students to come to school in 
non-uniform as a reward on the last day of term. Students will also be provided with a cake 
to enjoy in their forms. 
 
Non-uniform applies to all students who were in Swan House for the 2019-20 academic 
year.  This also includes our current Year 12 students, even if they have moved to a 
different house now they have joined our Sixth Form.   
 
On the last day of term, we will still require Swan House students to follow our high 
expectations, even though they will not be wearing school uniform. Students must not dress 
in fancy dress, adult sized baby grows (known as onesies), t-shirts with offensive language 
on, use face paints, dye hair or wear anything inappropriate.  

 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank students from Swan House for their 
contribution throughout the last academic year, and look forward to see what they can 
achieve this year! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs A Wallace 
Head of Swan House 
awallace@buckinghamschool.org  
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